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Hannah Hopper

From: Paul Baker <PBaker@novaenergy.co.nz>
Sent: Friday, 4 October 2019 3:37 PM
To: Submissions Mailbox
Subject: Response to OCC survey

Nova supports the removal of the Code provisions for South Island-only Official Conservation Campaigns. 
 
Regards 
Paul 
 

 
 

PAUL BAKER | Commercial & Regulatory Manager 
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